
From: Jamie Ryan  
Sent: 27 September 2023 10:35 
To:  
Subject: Weeping Ash NW3 
 

Please find photos of conifer at Weeping Ash NW3. 

 

As explained in our call this morning, the house is to have a new roof and 

cladding and the scaffolders and client have asked that the tree be removed. 

 

I understand the tree cannot be listed as a five-day notice, but if there is any 

chance a decision can be made sooner than the statutory six-week period the 

client would be very grateful. 

 

I thank you for your help thus far. 

 

Best 

 

Jamie 

 

Treescapes. 

 

 


